
TOWN OF BEDFORD – NOTICE 

HALLOWEEN – “TRICK OR TREAT” 10-31-20 

The Town of Bedford is announcing Trick-or-Treating is currently planned for Saturday, October 31st 

from 6 – 8 p.m.  Participation is completely optional and we encourage those who choose to participate 

to do so in a safe manner following CDC guidelines.  This should include all participates wearing cloth 

face masks, traveling with ONLY members of your own household and social distance from all others 

keeping 6 feet away.  Anyone not wishing to participate please indicate by leaving your house lights off 

during this time period.  We hope everyone enjoys a Fun and Safe Halloween!  

 

 

 


